
 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 
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Upcoming 
Events 

 

July 1st CANADA  DAY 

July 7th Tour de Whitewater 

July 7th WDRA Breakfast  

  Buffet 

  7:00am to 10:30 am 

Sept 15th Stonefence Theatre 

  Westmeath Hall 

  “I Come from the  

  Valley” 

Sept 29th Festival of Small Halls 

 

 

TOUR de WHITEWATER 

BUFFET BREAKFAST 

 

 

Saturday, July 7th from 7:00 - 10:30 am 

Westmeath Community Centre - 119 Synton Street 

Adults - $8.00,  Children - $5.00 

All Welcome 

Sponsored by the WDRA 

Come join us for Canada Day in Westmeath on Sunday, July 1st.  

Festivities begin at 2:00 pm and run through to fireworks at dusk. 

BBQ chicken dinner will be served from 4:30 to 7:00 pm.                       

Check our Facebook page for full details at                                                                                  

https://www.facebook.com/WestmeathDistrictRecreationAssociation/ 



Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: (613) 401-6592 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

SANDJOE ANTIQUES & COLLECTIBLES 

1397 Westmeath Road 

Pembroke, On 

(613-587-4663) 

By chance or by appointment 

10:00—6:00 pm 

A friendly reminder that all content and advertising 

submissions for the WDRA Newsletter must be      

received by the 15th of the month in order to      

guarantee inclusion the following month.                           

Submissions can be made via email                                      

at wdranewsletter@nrtco.net.                                     

For inquiries, please call Lynn at (613) 587-4438 or 

Heather at (613) 587-4394. 


